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To whom it concerns,


I am writing to submit my scholarship application for the Superstars of STEM Program.  Currently, I am working part-time (0.4) Postdoctoral research fellow at the University of Technology Sydney with collaboration with industry in order to develop applied diagnostics research
These days, I am facing some financial difficulties as I consider one of the low-income wages (Part A); therefore, I am unable to pay my fee to join the program. Based on my deprived financial condition, I request for a scholarship so that I would be able to participate in the SuperStars of the STEM program, which would highly elevate my profile and improve my career opportunities.
If you have any questions regarding my application, please feel free to contact me anytime at 0421322709 or Amani.alghalayini@uts.edu.au.

Thank you for your time and consideration.


Sincerely,
Amani Alghalayini

